
From: Julie Price <JuliePrice@scsenate.gov>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 7/1/2014 11:26:50 AM 
Subject: thank you!

Just wanted to say thank you again for getting the pictures signed. I am printing a copy of the bill to put with Senator 
Peeler's grandchildren's copy.

Hope you had a great vacation last week! Welcome back to reality!

Julie
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